
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
9th October 2019 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our EYFS and KS1 children are hosting a street party to celebrate our 
‘Streetwise’ topic and you are invited to join us for light refreshments! It will 
take place on Thursday 17th October at 3pm. It is an opportunity for you to 
enjoy biscuits that have been decorated by the children as well as taking a look 
at the work we have completed this half term.   
 
Before your arrival, the children will have been enjoying the party by playing 
games from the Victorian era to present and taking part in a quiz all about The 
Groves.  
 
We’re sure the children would appreciate you coming in to help us celebrate all 
the hard work they have put in to their first half term of this academic year. If 
you are able to attend, please notify your child’s teacher via Bloomz or speak 
to them directly during Early Bird.   
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The EYFS and KS1 team. 
n.martin@ebor.academy 

g.glaholm1@ebor.academy 

w.gardiner@ebor.academy 

a.thomas@ebor.academy 
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